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May 2022 

 

Welcome to Stonehill College! 

 

Upon graduation, many high school seniors receive scholarships from schools, communities, 
civic or religious organizations, employers, etc. for college attendance.  In order to deduct 
anticipated private scholarships from your tuition bill, we must have a copy of your award notification, 
stating that the check(s) will be mailed directly to Stonehill College for the semester you plan to use it 
against your bill. 

If you are fortunate enough to be the recipient of such scholarships, please provide Stonehill 
with notification of each award that will be payable to Stonehill College.  Please list funds from 
these source(s) on the attached form and return it to Student Accounts, Stonehill College, 320 
Washington St, Easton, MA  02357, ALONG WITH A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
NOTIFICATION FROM EACH DONOR, no later than June 24, 2022. This form can also be found 
online by clicking here or by going to Stonehill.edu, Student Accounts, Forms and Documents. 

 
If you have questions regarding how the scholarships will be credited to your bill, please 
contact Student Accounts at (508)565-1394.   
 
 

 

 

https://www.stonehill.edu/offices-services/controllers-office/student-accounts/forms-and-documents/

